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Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 
 
I hope this finds you and your families all keeping well.   
 

Our Y6 pupils will be having their SATs next week commencing Monday 12 May. 
 

They have worked so hard and deserve to do really well. 

Good luck to our wonderful Y6 children!💜 💛 
 

 

Please note that there will not be any After School Clubs next week. 
 
Dates for your Diary for the rest of this half term: 
 

 Wed, 21 May: Class 14 Teamwork Sporting event at Redcar Rugby Club. Pupils 
expected back at 3:15pm. 

 
Friday, 23 May – School breaks up for the half term holiday. 

(It’s a really short half term) 
Pupils return on Monday, 2 June 2025. 

 
We are currently looking for someone to join our hard-working cleaning team for a 
few hours each day after school. If you are interested in applying, please contact 
Miss Gardner in the school office for more information.  

 

This week’s Online Safety Focus: ZEPETO Social Networking App. 
 
We will be launching our 2025 Family Day shortly. If you, or someone you know, would like 
a stall at our Family Day on Friday, 4 July 2025, please contact the school (01642 
484318) office@newcomen.rac.sch.uk) to let us know:  

 Your name  
 What you will be selling / what you will be promoting  
 How many tables / chairs you require  

There will be a small pitch fee charged this year, depending on the size of your stall.  
 
Our birthday children for this week are:  
Rose Millington, Jesse Williams, Max Gamble-Thompson and Harvey James. 
 
Key Stage 1: Congratulations to Mrs Cook’s class, for receiving a visit from Leonardo this 
week. 100% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test. Well done class 5! 

 
Key Stage 2: Congratulations to Mr Jones’ class for receiving a visit from Leonardo this 
week. 76% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test. Well done class 11! 
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Home Reading award: 
100 times: Evie Nicholson, James Porter 
150 times: Tommy Borrell, Lili-Rose Rugg, Ella Warrior 
200 times: Ella Wilson, Harry Borrell 
250 times: Willow Guyer. 
Wow! Well done to you all. Keep reading and enjoying! Remember reading gives you 
knowledge and knowledge is power! 
 
Read, Enjoy and Discover Award (Reading for Pleasure):  
Theadora Rawlings, Autumn Campbell-Wilson, Phoenix Hart, Lydia Coates and Isabelle 
Pidgeon. 
 
Out of School Achievements:  
Mollie Hunter: Swim England Learn to Swim stage 1 and Duckling stages 1 & 2; 
Ivy-Rose Lidster: Redcar Gymnastics Level 4 Progression Award medal and certificate; 
Poppy Brunton: Redcar Gymnastics Level 6 Progression Award medal and certificate; 
Agnes Phoenix: Redcar Gymnastics Level 5 Progression Award medal and certificate; 
Teddy Ridsdale: Football tournament 2nd place medal; 
Lennon Hood: Swim England Learn to Swim stage 9 and Gold Challenge Award; 
Perrie-Bradli Willmott: Swim England Learn to Swim stage 1 and Duckling stages 1 & 2; 
Evie Broadhead: Swim England Learn to Swim stage 3 and Rainbow Distance 10 metres; 
Jessie Oxendale-Hunter: 9th Redcar Brownies Grow your own patch; 
Jessica Carter: Redcar Tiger’s Aikido Yellow belt. 
 
Class attendance this week goes to Mrs Tickle’s and Mrs Cook’s classes with 100%. Well 
done classes 3 & 5! 
In 2nd place Mrs Whitehead’s and Mr Riches’ classes with 98.9%. Closely followed by Mrs 
Hood’s class with 98.7%. Well done to you all! 
 
This week 328 children from our school achieved 100% attendance. Fabulous!   
 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone and take care 
Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 

 

  


